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    QUEENS LUTHERAN SCHOOL

  NEWSLETTER
www.queenslutheranschool.com                         info@queenslutheranschool.com

“CONNECTED IN CHRIST”                                ”GROW GREEN”

     June, 2010

All of us wish all of you the best summer ever...
Time shared with friends and family, not a care in the world.

We look forward to seeing all of you
come September.

Be Safe!!!

THANK YOU: To the parents/guardians/friends who worked so faithfully

at our Scholastic Book Fair (Mrs. Hoffmann, Mrs. Gomez,
Mrs. Koska and Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Gambarini and Pastor
Klockau.  We did very well thanks to all of you.

Thank you Mrs. Husien (Rabah’s mom) for preparing lunch
for the staff on May 25th.  This was a special and delicious
treat for us.

http://www.queenslutheranschool.com
mailto:info@queenslutheranschool.com
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JUNE  CALENDAR: Was distributed to the students.  The calendar may also be

found on  our web page.  We suggest you turn to it on a
regular basis.

CHAPEL OFFERING: For the month of May  and June will be donated to

“International Partners in Mission.”

SPRING PICTURES: Please return any unwanted pictures and remember

to pay for the ones you are keeping.

SCHOOL CLOSED: Monday, May 31 in observance of Memorial Day. 

8th GRADE JUNE

SCHEDULE: The students have a schedule for the entire month a copy

of which is attached.   Please go over it with your
son/daughter and turn to it daily.

8th GRADE FINALS: See schedule attached.

BASEBALL: The NY Mets play the Florida Marlins at Citi Field on Saturday,

June 5 at 4:10 p.m.
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GRACE LUTHERAN CHURCH
is having a 

FLEA MARKET

Saturday June 5, 2010 
9:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

For more information please call
718.728.0093

PICNIC: Come and celebrate with us at our Year End Picnic
and BBQ on Sunday, June 13th.  Family Worship will

begin at 10:00 a.m. and will follow with a Picnic & BBQ
from 11:30 - 2:30 p.m.  Hamburgers, hot dogs, and
beverages will be provided and you are invited to bring a
side Information was distributed to all our students. 

BASEBALL: Staten Island vs. the Brooklyn Cyclones, Sunday,

June 20 at Richmond County Bank Ballpark at 4:00 p.m.

FATHER’S DAY: Sunday, June 20th .   A father is someone who teaches

not by words but by example. 

NOON DISMISSAL: Monday, June 21st. 
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8th GRADE

GRADUATION: Ceremony in church begins at 7:30 on Friday, June 18.

Pastor James Klockau, speaker.

SCHOOL CLOSED: TUESDAY, June 23 - Records Day

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL: Arrive at the regular time - Chapel - back to school

to receive report cards - Dismissal at 10:00 a.m.

THERE WILL BE BUS SERVICE.

FORMER STUDENT: Candice Ramoutar attending Martin Luther High

School was awarded a certificate and a $100.00
savings bond for being the only winner at MLHS for
the essay “Diabetes” for the Key/Diwanis Club.
This club is one of the biggest leadership clubs in
the country.   Mr. Herbrich, Executive Director at
MLHS was very proud of her when the President of
the Kiwanis Club made the presentation.

RE-REGISTRATION: If you have not sent your forms in please do so as soon as

possible.

REGISTRATION: Is ongoing.  We welcome new students.  Our staff will be

more than happy to show them our school and have the
parent and child sit in the classroom and listen to teaching
in progress.  We encourage everyone to visit our website
it will tell them everything they want to know about our
school.  Parents/Guardians, please continue to spread the
word about our wonderful school.  We are open
throughout the summer but we suggest you call before
stopping by.
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TUITION: Is due on the 1st of each month and you have until the 10th to

pay your fee.  If it’s received after the 10th you will be charged a
$35.00 late fee.  A few parents still owe June’s tuition.  Please
mail or bring the payment in before we break for the summer.

BOX TOPS FOR

EDUCATION: Please save the box tops for education found on all

General Mills Products.  Please send them to us via

your son/daughter.  Please save them throughout the
summer and bring them in in September or mail them in.
Thank you.

 

INK CARTRIDGES: We are also collecting them for recycling.  By turning

them in, you will be helping QLS raise funds.  We thank
you for sending them in. Please bring these in in
September.  Thank you.

STOP & SHOP: If you have a Stop & Shop Card, please register your card

on line and select Queens Lutheran School for reward
points.

Bettye J. Lee, Principal

Annmarie Fable, Secretary
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1st and 2nd Grade - Ms. Gigler

The 1st and 2nd graders had a great time on their field trips -

Queens Wildlife Center and the N. Y. Botanical Garden.  Being

outdoors both days was wonderful.  At the zoo we saw many

animals native to North America.  We were amazed how big the

bison were.  Even though it drizzled at the Garden, we still

splashed through the forest, discovered the waterfall and closed

our eyes as we listened for new sounds.

We’ve worked hard this year, and are at the end of our Reading and

Spelling books.  We’ll be doing more English and Writing  for now.

Maps are great!  Kids brought in all kinds - maps of

countries, cities, continents, land forms, museum floor  

plans, zoo, garden roads and subways.

Our marigold seeds grew into small plants for Mother’s Day.

Our greenhouse plants are growing well.  It’s really hot in there.

We have more bulbs to plant outside.

“Every Friday we do art and do different creative things.”   Mia

“Our butterflies were made with tissue paper.”    Sidney
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Ms. Darden -  7th & 8th 

WOW!!!  Another school year coming to an end!  Time is moving so quickly...

7th & 8th grade finals will be June 1st, 3rd and 4th

Graduation rehearsals

8th grade trip

8th grade dinner and movie

Graduation - June 18

There is much to finish but it will all get done...it always does.

To the graduates: May God Bless all of your future endeavors.

To the 7th graders: Have a wonderful summer - see you in September,

God willing.

To all grades: Have a safe and great summer vacation.

Ms. Darden
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Social Studies 5th - 8th  - Mrs. McLaughlin

Classes for June will be winding down for the year.  

Eighth Grade will have finals the first week in June
and trips, dinner, movie, graduation practice, and
good times in general for the next two weeks.

The fifth, sixth and seventh will finish the year with
projects to be assigned June 2, and due June 15 and
16.

Have a great summer!!!
 Stay well and be safe!!!

Mrs. McLaughlin
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From the Desk of Ms. Costanzo . . . 5th through 8th grade

See our web page

C O M P U T E R      N E W S

June,  2 0 10
See our web page
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